EXECUTIVE MEETING

Date: Mar 18, 2012
Time: 1:00pm

Attendees



Regrets

Lloyd Donovan


Ken Doucette






Ervin Roberston


Gary Rideout

Barry MacDonald


Gary MacLean

Joe MacNeil

Jill Humphries










Keith Hawley





Terry Grant

Agenda Items:
Membership 2012

· A total of 145 senior members have renewed their membership for the 2012 season
· With 15 openings for new members the executive decided to bring our membership back to the 160 person level by selecting from our new member applications.
· One (1) new member was selected under criteria “A”
· Six (6) new members were selected by having met criteria “B”
· Nine (8) new members were selected under criteria “C”
· Two (2) alternates were selected in the event any of the new members would decline their membership approval.
Season Pass Draw
· The winner of the season’s pass for the 2012 season was Andy Watt

Stanley Thompson Society

· The executive agreed to make a donation to the Stanley Thompson Historical Society. 

Bunker Restoration

· The club has been asked by the Park to assist financially with the final stage of the bunker restoration project.
· The executive agrees that they will make a contribution towards this endeavor.
Meeting adjourned @ 14:30 hrs
